
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 February 2006 

14. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 2 DECEMBER 2005 MEETING 
 
 In accordance with the recommendations made by the Riccarton/Wigram Transport and Roading 

Committee, the Board resolved to adopt recommendations (a), (b) ((i) to (vii) inclusive), and (c) ((i) to 
(vi) inclusive), as set out in clause 6 of the Committee’s 2 December 2005 report to the Board. 

 
 With respect to the current bus stop at 128 Dunbars Road, the Board resolved to relocate this to a 

point six metres east from the eastern boundary of the intersection with Lancewood Drive, and 
extending in an easterly direction of 20 metres. 

 
 


